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26/08/2020  14:21:202020/3733/T OBJ Barbara Wheatley 2020/3733/T

92 Hillway London N6 6DP

This Strawberry Tree (Arbutus Unedo) is a beautiful mature specimen and we have been advised, after 

inspection by our tree surgeons, that it will not grow much more now. The adjacent wall which has a minor 

crack, possibly caused by the tree, is not posing a danger, so the Holly Lodge Estate Committee feels it is 

unnecessary to remove this tree.
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